
2022 OBC AND INNOVISION BOATS 
FAMILY FISHING COMPETITION REGISTRATION 

Saturday 12 March (rain date Sunday 13) 

 
 
Vessel Name  __________________________________________ 
 

Registrations close Sunday 6 March 
Earlybird entries close Sunday 13 February 
(be in to $500 Baduzzi Restaurant voucher) 

 
Please enter all participant names below (tick applicable boxes) 
Angler 

# 
Angler Name 

(First and surname please) 
Email and Mobile 

Required for judging for each angler 
(where applicable for judging) 

Member 
Adult 

Member 
Child 

4-12yr 

Guest  
Adult 

Guest 
Child 

4-12yr 
1   

 
    

2       

3       

4       

5       

6       

 
Numbers Cost TOTAL OBC Account details ANZ 06-0101-0072409-00, reference ‘Fishing Comp’ 

 $40.00 $ Per adult 
 $15.00 $ Per child (4-12years inclusive) 
 $20.00  Official Measure (one per vessel required)  Check here, to see if you already own one of 

the ‘official measures’) http://www.fishingcomp.co.nz/rules/  
 $10.00 $ 2022 Fundraiser - Voluntary donation for Auckland Rescue Helicopter Trust (ARHT) 
 
 

TOTAL $ $ Eftpos/Cheque/Cash/Direct credit Date Received: 

 
Please advise EXTRA family member numbers attending BBQ only (required for catering)  ____________________ (add. pax) 
 

(Office to complete) 
 

 Due to the non-recoverable costs of setting up the contest, NO REFUNDS will be given 
 Should both days have bad weather (ring after 5.00am Competition Day 0800 622 462), we will have a BIG BBQ 

under the marquee at the Club from 2:30pm on Sunday 
 All Prizes will be drawn at 4:30pm Sunday in the case of both days being cancelled 
 Please refer to ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ pdf on the event page on the www.obc.co.nz website 
 Early bird entries go in the drawer to win a $500 voucher for Baduzzi Italian Restaurant 
 All anglers must also be registered on https://obc.fishingcomp.co.nz/ Skippers can add children (without an email 

addresses) under their own registration 
 
 

Entry and payment must be received by Sunday 6 March 2022, 6pm 
Email erin@obc.co.nz or in person during office hours. 

Late entries will not be accepted! 


